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Shelley Desautels

From: sdesautels@claremontca.gov
Subject: FW: Claremont Renters

From: Natalie Cunningham < >  
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 5:18 PM 
To: Ed Reece <EReece@claremontca.gov> 
Cc: City Clerk <cityclerk@claremontca.gov> 
Subject: Claremont Renters 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Councilman Reece,  

I am writing as a concerned Claremont citizen and requesting your support for the following: 

1) Please vote in support of the Claremont rental registry

2) Please vote in support of the anti-harassment ordinance

These two issues directly affect the wellbeing of numerous Claremont citizens and are important to 
support the vitality and diversity of our beloved city. As a business owner in Claremont and a resident, I 
strongly make these requests.  

Thank you for your time and consideration,  
Natalie Kelly 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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